
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Coaches.  
Just a reminder to ALL high school coaches that ALL Regionals meets 
must use the WVSSAC Mandated www.RaceTimeEntry.com this 
season for entry purposes and NO other entry method is acceptable. 
Most West Virginia teams are already entered in the system, but if 
you are not, I strongly urge you to do so ASAP.  
 

The system is FREE and always will be for any team to use not only for 
Regionals, but any meet you are hosting through-out the season. The 
goal is to get all West Virginia teams on the same page and make it 
easier for coaches to enter meets through-out West Virginia.  
 

For the teams already signed up, RaceTimeEntry automatically takes 
your last year roster and moves the athletes up a grade level. To 
remove any athlete that is on the roster who is not running this 
season, simply click the delete option. We made an adjustment a 
couple of weeks ago on the “Add Athletes” to your roster to make 
sure the grade level you were entering came out correctly. If you 
updated your roster earlier than our adjustment, please go back and 
make sure the grade levels of your new athletes are correct.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact any of the emails below. 
developer@eborkdev.com  
mlucas1215@gmail.com  
RaceTimeEntry@gmail.com 
 

I hope to see you and your team on October 31st at the West Virginia 
State Cross Country Championship in Ona, WV. 
 

Coach Chris Parsons 
(Cabell Midland High School) 
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